
 

February 2017 
Clay Notes, the monthly Triangle 
Potters Guild newsletter, and the 
TPG membership forms are 
available on our website at 
www.trianglepotters.org. 

Submissions to Clay Notes: 
trianglepottersguild@yahoo.com 
by the 15th of each month. 

Send	your	pictures	for	the	TPG	
Web	site	to	Theresa	Glisson	
/Webmaster		
taglisson@gmail.com. 

Our monthly meetings are held 
on the first Tuesday of each month 
(no meetings June, July, and 
August) at 7:00 pm.  

2016–17 TPG Board 

President 
Elana Ceberio 
ejcpottery@gmail.com 
 
Vice President 
Sarah Peters 
Saralec4@bellsouth.net 

Corresponding Secretary 
Cindy Reed 
curlyflatspottery@gmail.com 

Treasurer 
Andi Dees 
andi.dees@townofcary.org 

Recording Secretary 
Ronni Theeman 
ronnitheeman@gmail.com 

Librarian 
Linda Lambertson 
lindalambertson@yahoo.com 
 

         
Next TPG Business Meeting  
  
 
Date: Tuesday Feb. 7, 2017 
Location: NCSU Crafts Center, 100 Jensen Dr. Raleigh 
Time: 7:00 pm 
Parking is available in the parking deck directly across from the Crafts 
Center entrance. You may be ticketed or towed if you park on the street—
this is student parking only. 
 

 
February Program:  
 

Jeremy Sisk has a wide variety of corporate, higher 
education and small business experiences.  As 
president of Xperience4Higher Inc., he’s 
responsible for local and national small businesses’ 
long-term success.  His company was founded to 
bring results–oriented marketing to small 
businesses across the country.  Jeremy 
understands that the right combination of people, 
execution and experience leads to serious 
results.  Everyone at Xperience4Higher is held 
accountable to high standards ensuring each 
customer’s success.  His staff enables small 
businesses to compete, and win, against their much 
larger competitors.  Jeremy believes in his 
company, team and small business so much such 
that he guarantees each client’s success personally 
and contractually. 
 
For more information, here is his web site: 
http://www.xperience4higher.com/ 
 
  
 



Minutes from January 2017  
 
Triangle	Potters	General	Membership	Meeting	Minutes	January	3	2017	

President	Elena	Ceberio	called	the	meeting	to	order.		

A	list	was	passed	around	for	members	who	had	contributed	to	Stone	Soup	to	add	their	
emails	so	that	Urban	Ministries	could	email	them	a	thank	you.	

Fay	Krapf	was	thanked	for	hosting	the	TPG	Holiday	Party	at	her	home.	

Corresponding	Secretary	told	members	to	let	her	know	if	not	receiving	her	emails	or	unable	
to	find	their	name-tags.	

Treasurer	gave	an	estimate	of	guild	balance.	Exact	amount	was	not	available	as	account	
access	on-line	was	not	available.	

Recording	Secretary	asked	and	received	approval	of	the	Nov.	meeting	minutes,	as	there	was	
no	business	meeting	in	Dec.	

Librarian	announced	that	odds	and	ends	from	library	were	available	to	members	to	take.	

Guild	acknowledged	Lauren	Brockman	for	an	award	from	city	of	Raleigh	for	a	pot	that	was	
on	display.	

Upcoming	Events:	

Pullen	will	help	studio	card-holders	photograph	their	pots	on	Thursday,	Jan.	12	from	7-9:30	
pm.	

NCS	new	class	schedule	available.	

There	will	be	a	retirement	reception	for	George	Thompson,	director	of	the	Craft	Center	at	
NCS.	More	information	will	follow	in	Newsletter.	

	The	sale	at	the	State	Farmers	Market	is	set	for	Sept.	9	2017	and	will	be	similar	to	the	one	
held	in	2016.	

The	NC	Potters	conference	in	Asheboro	will	be	March	3-5.	

	
Member News  
 
Our new Facebook page: www.facebook.com/ trianglepottersguild/ 
 



Links 
 

The Crafts Center 
www.ncsu.edu/crafts 
919-515-2457 

Sertoma Arts Center 
www.raleighnc.gov 
919-996-2329 

Pullen Arts Center 
www.raleighnc.gov 
919-831-6126 
 
Cedar Creek Gallery 
www.cedarcreekgallery.com  
(919) 528-1041 
 

Central Carolina  
Community College 
www.cccc.edu 

Finch Pottery 
www.danfinch.com 
252-235-4664 

Litmus Gallery 
www.litmusgallery.com 
919-571-3605 

Claymakers 
www.claymakers.com 
919-530-8355 

Durham Arts Council 
www.durhamarts.org 
919-560-2726 

Cary Arts Center 
www.townofcary.org 
919-469-4069 

 


